MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY
ADDENDUM NO. 1
Request for Proposals
Consultant Contract 2012.101
Computer Aided Design (CAD) Consultant Services

The following changes are made to the Request for Proposals:

On page 3, under III. Proposal Preparation, replace bullet 1. Letter of Interest with the
following:

1. Letter of Interest

The Letter of Interest may also be used as the transmittal letter, but in that case, the
Letter of Interest counts towards the 10 page maximum.

NOTES: The above items shall be considered as part of the bid submittal.

All Consultants are required to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 1 by signing
below and faxing this sheet to Susan Danforth, at 207-871-7739.

Business Name

Print Name and Title

Signature

Date

Thank You,

Susan Danforth

Purchasing Manager

Maine Turnpike Authority
2360 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04102
207-482-8105

207-871-7739 fax
sdanforth@maineturnpike.com
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